
2021 BYOD  
Dear Parents / Caregivers,  
 
Thank you to those parents who attended our BYOD 2021 Information evening last night. The session 
aimed to provide information around our BYOD program and answer any questions parents had around 
the initiative. Specifically, we covered: 
 

• What is BYOD? 
• Why BYOD? 
• How BYOD is used in the classroom 
• Support devices and specifications 
• Questions and answers  

 
If you were unable to attend the meeting, you will find a recording of the meeting at the following link: 
https://bcove.video/3nmHt06  
 
Below you will find important information regarding the BYOD specifications: 
 

• The Department of Education wireless network installed in all NSW Public Schools only operates on 
the 802.11n 5GHz standard.  

• Devices with 802.11a/b/g or 802.11n 2.4GHz only will not be able to connect.  
• The battery life of the device should be capable of lasting 5 hours minimum of constant use without 

charge   
• Device hardware specifications must meet the minimum – 64 bit with at least 4GB RAM, however, 

8GB RAM is preferred 
• Hard Disk Drive space with a minimum of 128GB.   
• Currently supported Operating System – PC Windows 10 or above; MacOS 10.6 or above; 

Chromebook 
• Look for Intel Core i3, Core i5 and Core i7 in Windows machines. 

 
 

Please feel free to contact the school should you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Ms Page and Mr Hughes         Mr Bridgland  
Assistant Principal and ICT Coordinator      Principal  
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